
JOIN THE ICDP 100-MEMBER CHALLENGE! 
 
 
 

 
Here are some comments from members who currently participate in monthly online 
giving: 
 
 Carole Blue: “I feel strongly that we need to keep our headquarters open year-round 

to combat misinformation from the MAGA-maniacs. I like to set up automatic 
monthly donations on ActBlue to the ICDP. I give a small amount, but it adds up 
and I don’t have to remember to get on the website each month. Even $5 or $10 
monthly helps a lot.” 

 
 Gloria Brooks: Giving monthly helps the ICDP to plan our expenses.  While 

fundraising event donations are important, they come at different times throughout 
the year and it’s hard to plan to pay monthly bills like the rent and electricity (just 
like at home!). By setting up automatic donations, I don’t have to think about 
getting a check to the office. And it’s easier on my pocketbook to spread my 
support throughout the year instead of writing one check. 

 
 Anonymous:  

Why do I give to the ICDP?  I cannot abide the thought of our lives and our children 
and grandchildren’s futures, environment, and democracy, as well as their very lives 
being in the hands of oligarchs, and extremists.  During my early adulthood, 
donating $10.00 a month to anything was impossible. I was supporting myself 
entirely while paying for college by working two jobs. At age twenty-six my spouse 
of two years and I financed the purchase of a modest home, another money 
challenge. Ten bucks was still a significant sum. Fortunately, I am now able to make 
a monthly automatic donation to ICDP.   

 
 Anonymous:  

I donate every month to ICDP because I have spent money on ridiculous and useless 
things. Donating to ICDP makes me feel fabulous because Dems make a positive 
difference. That difference could save lives and increase opportunity for a better 
country and world for the future of us all.  Our legacy is ours to create. At $10.00 a 
month that’s an AWESOME DEAL!  

 
Don’t wait – sign up for the monthly donation list for ICDP! Click on this link: 
https://secure.actblue.com/donate/join-icdp  
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